
PickleMia News 

August 2023 

August Happenings: 

                         WHAT’S IN A QUORUM? 

The first club gathering in the Village Center on August 3, 2023 didn’t 

meet the attendance level (aka quorum) to be considered a meeting.  

About 40 members attended in person and via ZOOM, with a 

requirement of 73. 

President Dale Sargent emphasized the importance of a quorum for 

next month’s meeting on September 13th in order to pass the budget. 
 

  

            COURTS 5 AND 6 ARE DARK 

A recent wind storm wreaked havoc with the lights on courts 5 and 6 

and they are out of commission.  Community property manager Julia 

is working on getting bids for repairs/replacements.  The parts have a 

lead time of at least 6 weeks. 

 

             

              COMMUNITY TOURNAMENTS 

Start practicing with your partner and mark your calendars; here are 
our next two in-house tournament dates: 
 

2023: Friday, November 10 – Sunday, November 12 

2024: Friday, March 15 - Sunday, March 17 

 
 

 

                MEMBERSHIP HELP NEEDED 

As membership grows, the club relies on a larger number of 

volunteers so it can continue to provide services and activities.  

We need a volunteer to assume the timely publishing of this 

Newsletter. Time, not much skill is needed, please email: 

pickleballcantamia@gmail.com if interested. 

Anyone willing to donate time is encouraged to volunteer. Visit our 

website:cmpickleball.com and click on the Menu, then Board & 

Volunteers to see a list of committees and positions you can reach out 

to and get involved. 
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Next General Meeting: September 13th, 6 pm  


